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Force majeure event affecting deliveries of our products from the sulphuric acid 

production area 

  

 

Dear customer, dear contractual partner, 

 

we, GRILLO Chemicals GmbH, hereby declare a force majeure event in the context of the 

existing contract with you for the sale and delivery of: 

• Sulphuric acid, 

• Oleum, 

• Sulphur trioxide,  

• Sodium bisulphate, 

• Hydrochloric acid, 

• Dimethyl sulphate,  

• Sodium bisulphite, 

• Sodium pyrosulphite. 

 

Due to a damage in the sulphuric acid production area, the plant had to be completely shut 

down on 30.03.2025, around 22:45 o’clock, so that we are no longer able to continue to 

supply you with the above products until further notice. With immediate effect, we must stop 

supplying the above products and will not accept any further orders.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

31.03.2025 
 
 
 
 

To our customers 
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We deeply regret the resulting inconvenience.  

At this point in time, we are not yet able to make a forecast regarding the duration of the 

force majeure event. We will make every effort to end the duration of the force majeure 

event as soon as possible and to limit its effects as far as possible. We will keep you in-

formed of the progress of the force majeure event in due course. 

We thank you in advance for your understanding and support in this matter.  

 

Kind regards  

 

 

Dr. Tilo Horstmann Dr. Lothar Konrad 

Managing Director Managing Director 

GRILLO Chemicals GmbH GRILLO Chemicals GmbH 


